




PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

DISPOSITION OF APPROXIMATELY $5,453 IN ADMINISTRATIVE CHARGES 
UNSPENT FROM 2008 PUBLIC FACILITIES IMPACT FEES 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Supervisors, on Tuesday, January 7, 2020, in its 

chambers at the Fresno County Hall of Records, 2281 Tulare Street, Room 301, Fresno, 

California, at 9:00 a.m., or as soon after as practicable, following the review, receipt, and 

filing of the County of Fresno Public Facilities Impact Fees Annual Report of Revenue 

and Expenditures for the Fiscal Year Ending June 30, 2019, County staff will ask the 

Fresno County Board of Supervisors to provide direction to utilize the unexpended 

administrative charges collected in connection with the County’s 2008 Public Facilities 

Impact Fees, in the amount of $5,453.42 plus accrued interest, for administrative costs 

under a future facilities impact fee program that the County expects to be proposed in 

2020.  On October 9, 2018, the Board approved an ordinance to discontinue the 2008 

Public Facilities Impact Fees, and all fee proceeds were expended on qualifying projects 

by November 10, 2019. The balance remaining is due to the actual cost for the 

administration of the 2008 Public Facilities Impact Fees being less than the total amount 

of the administrative charges collected. The cost to issue refunds of that balance 

remaining exceeds the amount remaining.   

 


	bd78561d-76f1-49ed-9ee5-5aaca389be29.pdf
	PUBLIC NOTICE
	PUBLIC NOTICE
	DISPOSITION OF APPROXIMATELY $5,453 IN ADMINISTRATIVE CHARGES UNSPENT FROM 2008 PUBLIC FACILITIES IMPACT FEES
	DISPOSITION OF APPROXIMATELY $5,453 IN ADMINISTRATIVE CHARGES UNSPENT FROM 2008 PUBLIC FACILITIES IMPACT FEES


